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Building Relationships and Reaching the Lost!   
 

During the months of June and July we had 
the privilege of hosting two groups from the States. 
Since God has blessed us with a ministry center they 
were able to stay on property and launch out from 
here to serve the Lord! 
 
Our local public school opened their doors to the first 
group. I volunteered them to paint the backside of the 
cafeteria. Their willingness to serve allowed us 

to receive the director's (principal) permission to teach a Bible story to the children. 
They gave each child a backpack with a few school supplies. More importantly every 
student and teacher received the Gospel of Jesus 
Christ! 
 
This group also helped us with an outstanding 
children's program for the Ngäbe children and built a 
bathroom in our garage area where we have church 
services. As a result of their work in our community 
six people trusted Christ as their Saviour.  
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The second group came during our "winter break". Since all the children were out of 
school we organized an activity in the park. Over two hundred children and their 
parents came to the activity. We were blessed with the presence of Lighthouse 
Children's Home from Tres Rios. The visiting group sang for the children, we had 
balloon animal's and ventriloquism. Above all a clear presentation of the Gospel was 
given right there in the park!! During the event three people were saved.  

 
The very next day they did the same activity all over again but for the Ngäbe 
children. Two mothers who have wanted nothing to do with us attended with the first 
group and returned for this groups' activity! This past Sunday both ladies came to 
church!!  

Put your hand to the plow! If you would like to plan a missions trip and be a part of 
what God is doing in Los Santos please feel free to contact us.  
 

 
Your servant in Costa Rica, 
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